
The video was created to announce the launch of the Massapequa School District's new website

and mobile app, highlighting their features and benefits for the community through the words of its

students. Its purpose was to inform students, parents, staff and community stakeholders about the

improved accessibility, streamlined navigation and enhanced communication tools available through

the updated platforms.     The video was shared across multiple channels, including social media

platforms such as Facebook, Instagram and YouTube, as well as through direct email messaging to

the district's community. By leveraging these digital distribution methods, the video reached a broad

audience quickly and effectively. The timing of the release aligned with the launch of the new

website and app to ensure maximum engagement and awareness.     The outcomes achieved

included increased awareness and engagement with the new website and app, a higher number of

downloads of the mobile app and positive feedback from the community. The video also

successfully guided users on how to access and utilize these digital resources, ultimately enhancing

communication between the district and its community.


